
Report - Good Readers' Visit to the British Council Library, New Delhi 

 

On 19th December 2024, a group of enthusiastic good readers visited the prestigious British 

Council Library in New Delhi. The visit was both educational and entertaining. The library, 

with its modern design and serene atmosphere, offered the perfect setting for exploring books 

and learning. Students avidly browsed through a wide range of books across various genres 

such as fiction, non-fiction, journals, comic books and so on. 

After exploring the magnificent library, pictures were clicked in the Charbagh area, thereby, 

creating memories for life and promoting camaraderie. 

As a special treat for the children, the library organised a screening of the movie 'Dolittle' in 

their auditorium. The movie, filled with adventure and humour, was thoroughly enjoyed by 

the young audience, who imbibed the values of empathy, perseverance, and coexistence with 

nature. 

The visit proved to be an inspiring experience, fostering a love for reading and learning 

among the students. The vibrant ambience of the library and the memorable moments made it 

an unforgettable experience. 

 

                                       

              



 

 

 

 


